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KEY DATES 
Library Week – 2th-8th October 

Halloween- 31st October - Halloween 
parties at The Ark Centre! 

 
Guy Fawkes night – 5th November - a 

reminder that the night on and around 
5th November can be an overwhelming 

experience for a lot of our children. 
Noises and bangs, flashing lights and 
funny smells! Ear defenders can be a 

great tool this time of year.  

  
 

Diwali- 12th November 
 

GOODBYE AND WELCOME! 

We said goodbye to four of our children 
who are off to school this September! 

We wish them all the best in the future. 
We will also have some new children 

joining us in September. We would like 
to welcome them and their parents to 
the Ark and look forward to getting to 

know them! 

 

 THEMES 

We follow varying themes throughout the 
year for the children. These themes 
promote the various areas of the EYFS 
such as Understanding the World, 
Expressive Arts and Design, 
Communication and Language and 
Mathematics. Some of our themes for this 
Autumn are: creepy crawlies, international 
literacy day, Halloween and fireworks!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caterpillars! 

We had a lovely donation of a butterfly 
garden kit. The children have really 

enjoyed learning about the life cycle of a 
butterfly and watching the caterpillar’s 

hatch from their cocoons! 

                                                        

 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE TEAM! 

We would like to welcome Rihana to the 
team! She is very excited to start to get to 
know the children. We know she will be a 

great addition to the team. 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS LUISA 

Our wonderful BCBA and centre manager Lu 
is expecting her first baby in March. Lu will be 

with us until February when she will go on 
maternity leave. We are so happy for her and 

her partner! 

 

 


